
To Whom it May Concern  

  

I support the bill to label palm oil in Australian food products. 

  

I would like to have the legislation changed so that palm oil is labeled in Australia, then I can then have the 
choice to buy products that do not contain this oil.  I am extremely concerned that animals like Orang-Utans and 
Tigers are affected by my unknowingly purchasing products that contain palm oil.   

  

  

Regards 

Donna Livermore 

 


